Ken Skates AC/AM Gweinidog yr Economi a Thrafnidiaeth Minister for Economy and Transport



Llywodraeth Cymru Welsh Government

Ein cyf/Our ref KS/07915/19

Janet Finch-Saunders AM

Dear Janet

Government.Committee.Business@gov.wales

Thank you for your letter of 27 September regarding the petition to change the speed limit in Cemaes.

Road safety is an extremely important issue for me and the Welsh Government. We continue to work with key stakeholders across the trunk and country road network to address concerns raised around safety of all users.

The Welsh Government is currently undertaking a review of speed limits across Wales, giving consideration to the most recent personal injury collisions and speed data alongside correspondence received. The A470 through Cemaes is included in that review, and any comments received in the petition will be taken account as part of this work.

Ken Skates AC/AM

Gweinidog yr Economi a Thrafnidiaeth Minister for Economy and Transport

Your ener,

Canolfan Cyswllt Cyntaf / First Point of Contact Centre:
0300 0604400
Gohebiaeth.Ken.Skates@lyw.cymru
Correspondence.Ken.Skates@gov.wales

Bae Caerdydd • Cardiff Bay Caerdydd • Cardiff CF99 1NA

Rydym yn croesawu derbyn gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. Byddwn yn ateb gohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi.